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20 STATE STREET 

NORTH ADAMS, MASS. 
TELEPHONE 860 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D.#2 
Vialnutport 
Penn. 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

Sept. 26,1949 

I was very happy to receive your very nice letter, and 
also pleased to find out that we get out so well. 

Your log of program material is correct for Sept.20,1949 

If you are ever up in this section of the country drop 
in and look over our installation. 

Thank you again for your letter , 

Best of Luck and DVS. 

Yours very Truly 

G.F.O'Grady 
Chief Engineer 


